DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
WASHINGTON, DC

Oifice Of The Secretary

APR 12 201

David M. Walker

Roger W. Jones Award Selection Chair
American University

4400 Massachusetts Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20016-8022

Dear Mr. Walker:

On behalf of the Secretary of the Air Force, 1 am pleased to submit two Air Force
nominations for the 2012 Roger W. Jones Award. Mr. Phillip Deavel and Mr. Jeffery Shelton
have demonstrated exceptional capabilities that have resulted in outstanding organizational
achievement and a strong commitment to the effective continuity of government. The
accomplishments of these outstanding professionals deserve the recognition of the Roger W.
Jones Award for Executive Leadership.

My POC is Ms, Danielle Opalka (571-256-1913), danielle.opalka@@pentagon.af.mil.

Sincerely,

TIM BEYLAND
Administrative Assistant

Attachments:
1. Mr. Deavel Nomination Package
2. Mr. Shelton Nomination Package



